
The Surrey County Council 
Hoadley Road, Horley 

(30 Mph Speed Limit) Order 202- 

The development is Westvale Park, a large residential development to the Northwest 
of Horley. 

Hoadley Road is a new estate road which leads east towards the A23 Bonehurst 
Road.  The section of Hoadley Road through the built area of site will be a 20mph 
zone (subject to a future application).  The remaining section included in this 
application will be a 30mph road, requiring a TRO as there is no street lighting. 

Proposals – TRO for 30mph speed limit along Hoadley Road from the junction with 
the A23 over the first 850m to a location between the bridge to the east and culvert 
to the west. 

Background – The section of Hoadley Road between the A23 and the start of the 
built development is proposed to be a 30 mph speed limit.  Normally a TRO would 
not be required as there would be street lighting which would automatically provide a 
default 30 mph limit.  Due to the local environment this section of Hoadley Road 
does not have street lighting so a TRO is required to allow the 30mph limit to be 
enforced. 
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